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Iakovaki

Great to see our neighbouring house being restored in such a sympathetic way.  It has fallen into a terrible 

state of disrepair and has now been unoccupied for quite a while, so it will be good to see it inhabited as soon 

as possible as we are concerned it will start to impact our own house.  We're also aware that there have been 

intruders in the property, which is not good for the area.   Also think the suggested changes to the front 

boundary elevation make sense and will make that entrance area from the street more orderly. It will be a big 

improvement to the road and we are definitely in favour.
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